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AUGUST 2020 

In-Person Worship Option Begins August 9 
Many of you have been worshipping with us online, and that has been our only option since March 15 
of this year. Going forward, online worship will always be available. And, we are adding an option of 
worshipping in person as well, starting August 9. In our worship surveys, about 25% of you indicated a 
desire to have such an option. With more and more information indicating that the outdoors is the 
safest way to gather, we want to offer that while the weather still allows it. So, here’s how it works. 

If you want to worship online: 

 Click on the icon on our 
website or go to our YouTube 
channel 9:00 on Sunday 
morning. You’ll catch what’s 
happening on the church lawn 
in real time. 

 Do that same thing anytime 
after 9:00, and you can watch 
the recording of the service. 
We’ll leave it up, along with all 
our other services, to be 
watched anytime you want. 

If you want to worship in 
person: 

 Come to the side lawn a 
little before 9:00 on Sunday 
mornings (beginning Aug. 9). 

 Wear a mask that covers 
your nose and mouth. 

 Bring a blanket or chair (we do have some chairs if you need one or forget yours). 

 There will be a central place you can pick up a bulletin and leave your offering. 

 There are circles painted in the lawn, about 6 feet apart, to help us keep the appropriate spacing 
from each other. 

 The playground will be closed. 

 So will the indoors of the church building. 

 We’ll have a worship service, shorter than “usual.” You’ll be invited to hum to the music rather 
than sing, and we’ll wave to one another in order to pass the peace. 

 You are welcome to hang around after the service to chat, but maintain the distance the circles 
provide. 

 If you want to come in your car and just park alongside the lawn and stay in your car with the 
windows open to hear, you are welcome to do that. 

 If it is raining please stay at home. We will move our worship leaders to some place free of rain and 

(Continued on page 4) 
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livestream from there. You are invited to tune in online.  

 And, use common sense. If you are not feeling well, 
please stay home. Do not attend if you have a fever or a 
persistent cough. Do not attend if you think you may 
have been exposed to Covid-19 in the last 14 days. And, 
if you do test positive for Covid-19 within 14 days of 
attending a worship service, please let us know at the 
office (office@minnehaha.org) right away so that we 
can hold you in prayer, as well as use contact tracing to 
let others know of their possible exposure. 

 

The goal is to offer this outside worship option through the 
end of September. But, we’ll see. As we have all learned, 
things (and weather) can change quickly, so we’ll adjust as 
necessary. Unless something dramatic changes on the virus 
front, we’ll plan on being back to online only again in 
October.  

 

If we find that the outdoor, in person option is so popular 
that our side lawn doesn’t provide enough space, we will 
add a second service.  
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